Public Comment – Dr. Jill Kapil

I am Dr. Jill Kapil, Psychologist at Health and Wellness Center. We as Psychologists support student mental health through individual therapy, crisis walk-in appointments, and we support faculty by providing consultation for students of concern, along with outreach mental health workshops in classrooms.
 
Psychologists are ethically bound by state law and licensure requirements. 

We as Psychologists are concerned with the direction we are receiving which is impairing our ability to support students by hindering our academic freedom and ability to exercise our clinical responsibilities. Specifically, we do not have freedom to practice in a way that is in accordance with our clinical training and the field of Psychology. 

